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Newsletter No. 15 

19th December 2024 

Dates for the Diary 
 

Mon 6th Jan   School Re opens to pupils 

Thurs 9th Jan  Year 5 Swimming starts 

Wed 15th Jan  Year 4 Ukulele project starts 

Fri 31st Jan  Community Assembley in church 
 

Achievement Awards for Term 1 and 2 
   

Reception  Watson, Gideon, Ettilly 

Year 1   Thea B, Reggie C, Lottie J 
Year 2   Dylan, Reggie, Ella 
Year 3   Evelyn, Luka, Vinnie 
Year 4   Rose, Hugo, Emilia 
Year 5   Emily, Joseph, Harry 
Year 6   George, Phoebe, Jemima 

CHRISTMAS TREE FESTIVAL 2024 
 

 
   

Congratulations on all the children’s entrants for this year’s Christmas Tree 
Festival in All Saints Church.  The Year 5 and 6 entry won a prize with their  

Wire Art. 

 

 

Merry 
Christmas  

and a 
Happy New 

Year 

 

Safeguarding Children 
 

If you have any urgent concerns about the safety of 
your child/children over the school holidays, please 
contact the Multi Agency Safeguarding Hub by 
phoning: 

0300 126 7000 

I would also highly recommend that parents watch the  
Channel 4 Documentary about mobile phones and 
internet safety, which can be found on All4 or 
channel4.com: 

Swiped – The School that Banned Smartphones 

http://www.westhaddonprimary.net/

